

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL BOARD MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF PERRY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS MARION COUNTY, INDIANA

December 5, 2022

The Board of Education of Perry Township Schools, Marion County, Indiana held a Special Board Meeting on Monday, December 5, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Perry Township Education Center, 6548 Orinoco Avenue, Indianapolis, IN 46227.

Board of Education Members:

Mr. Lee Shively, President	Present
Mrs. Emily Hartman, Vice President	Present
Mr. Scott Heller, Board Secretary	Absent
Mr. Kenneth Mertz, Board Member	Present
Mr. Steve Johnson, Board Member	Absent
Mrs. Hannah Dale, Board Member	Present
Mr. James H. Hernandez, Board Member	Present

Administrative Staff:

Mr. Patrick Mapes, Superintendent	Present
Mr. Chis Sampson, Associate Superintendent of Operations	Present
Mrs. Jane Pollard, Assistant Superintendent of Career Preparation, 6-12	Present
Mrs. Vicki Carpenter, Assistant Superintendent of Foundation Learning, PreK-5	Present
Mr. Kent Hatcher, Chief Financial Officer	Absent
Mr. Matthew Willey, Chief Technology Officer	Present
Mrs. Sharon Baker, Director of Human Resources	Present

OPENING OF THE SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

Mr. Shively called the Special Board Meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.



PUBLIC COMMENT

Nathan Formo addressed the Board regarding his concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Jason Wells addressed the Board regarding his concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Leslie Wells addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Lyla Wells addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Elizabeth Janes addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Charlotte Janes addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Elton Pruitt addressed the Board regarding his concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Chad Bussell addressed the Board regarding his concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Danielle Rhodes addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Heather Pease addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

Samantha Kirk addressed the Board regarding her concerns about the proposed redistricting plan.

ADJOURNMENT

Mr. Shively sounded the gavel to adjourn the meeting at 6:38 p.m.



LEE SHIVELY, PRESIDENT

EMILY HARTMAN, VICE PRESIDENT

SCOTT HELLER, SECRETARY

KENNETH J MERTZ/BOARD MEMBER

HANNAH DALE, BOARD MEMBER

Absent, December 12, 2022

STEVE JOHNSON, BOARD MEMBER

JAMES H HERNANDEZ, BOARD MEN BER